
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Motion Clackmannanshire Council 

24th June 2021  
 

 
On 26 May 2020 Clackmannanshire Council’s EDMF agreed to make a bid to the 
Spaces for People fund to implement an action plan which included the temporary 
closure of Alloa Town centre to all vehicles other than emergency or refuse collection 
vehicles. The action plan was brought into effect by way of an experimental road 
closure order which will be in force until 23 December 2021.  
 
Council is invited to agree that this order should be revoked given its impact on local 
business. 

 

Councillor Kenny Earle 
Ward 4, Clackmannanshire South 
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Councillor Kenneth Earle 
Ward 4 Clackmannanshire South (Multi Member Ward) 
Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB 
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